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SUBMITTAL TO THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
COUNTY OF RIVERSIDE, STATE OF CALIFORNIA

FROM: TLMA - Planning Department

SUBMITTAL DATE:
July 15, 2010

SUBJECT: Highgrove Community Design Guidelines

RECOMMENDED MOTION: ADOPT the Highgrove Community Design Guidelines

BACKGROUND:

On October 21, 2008, the Board of Supervisors adopted the Riverside Citywide Design
Guidelines and Sign Guidelines as applicable to the Highgrove Area Plan. Since this adoption
date, the Economic Development Agency (EDA) met with the residents of Highgrove and
coordinated an effort to provide additional resources and direction for new and redevelopment
within the Highgrove community. These design guidelines were initiated by the communities
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concerns over the protection of their unique heritage within Riverside County and the integration
of new development as it contrast with the historical elements, the sense of place, and strong
community connections that are experienced in Highgrove. The content of these guidelines
were initiated through a community survey issued to the community in May of 2009 and the draft
guidelines were reviewed by the Municipal Advisory Council on June 23, 2009. Several
responses were received and many concepts were incorporated into the final document. The
construction of the design guidelines were developed through a working group that included
EDA, the Planning Department, STK Architects, and community representatives. These
guidelines shall be applied in conjunction with the Riverside Citywide Design Guidelines and
Sign Guidelines and both shall take precedent over the Countywide Design Standards and
Guidelines adopted in January of 2004. The Highgrove Design Guidelines are illustrated on the
attached CD.



